

Please direct inquiries to:

Michele Miller (608) 655-3466 x1011 mmiller@marshallschools.org

August 31, 2023

District Facilities Community Advisory Team

On August 23, a team of seventeen residents and staff members met to discuss Marshall Public Schools District facilities. Participants learned about many of the facility upgrades and repairs that the District has completed over the past four years such as: remodeled ELC space to create a student literacy center, replacement of various classroom furniture, parking lot stormwater work, MS library remodel, track resurfacing/painting, new High School boilers, replaced the Clocks/Public Address systems at the ELC, Elementary, and High Schools, ELC window replacement, and ELC rooftop HVAC equipment through ESSER relief funds and general budget funds. Sharing this information conveys to attendees and community taxpayers that the District works diligently to be good financial stewards and responsible caretakers.

Meeting participants became familiar with the 2022 Building & Grounds Study Team's recommendations and learned about the current facilities needs such as: increasing the safety of each school's entrances, Elementary School window replacements, renovating the High School Tech Education classrooms, upgrades to the softball fields and football/track complex, and parking lot repairs. The team also discussed the possibility to save and generate resources through a future solar installation.

Interested residents are encouraged to participate on September 27, from 6:30 - 8:30 pm, in the District Office boardroom. All are welcome. Participants will review and further discuss the needed facility upgrades, discuss ways to gather feedback from District residents, learn about District financials, and plan next steps for the upcoming months and years. Participant feedback, conversations, and recommendations will provide guidance and priorities for future facility upgrades.

Please RSVP to confirm your attendance and to request translation services. Please email any questions along with your RSVP to Michele Miller at mmiller@marshallschools.org / 608-655-3466 ext 1011.

Special thanks for your interest and support,

Debbie Frigo
Board of Education
dfrigo@marshallschools.org

Daniel Grady
District Administrator
dgrady@marshallschools.org